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Executive Session
Thursday, February 27, 2014 @ 5:18 pm

Present: Roxanne Barboza, Steven Curry, Jjohn Donahue, David Smith and Elsa Miller Director of
Assessment.

The Board reviewed abatement and exemption applications.

The Board discussed the following Real Estate abatement applications to'abate: 45 due to ATB
settlement. The Board discussed the foliowing applications to deny: 5, 6, 33 and 34.

The Board discussed the ATB cases for applications 19 thru 23, 35 thru 37, and 56 thru 58 which have
decided to go to the ATB. The Board reviewed and accepted two ATB withdrawals from FY 2013
applications 39 and 124, The board voted in open session.

The board came out of executive session at 6:39 pm.
| certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my recollection.

Respectfully,

Steven Curry/Chairman-lerk






